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Fortnightly Newsletter 

Principal’s Message 

This week our value has been ‘successful’ and what a successful week we have had! I have been so proud 
of all the children for the effort and hard work they put into their exhibitions. Seeing the confidence when 
working together to speak to adults and share their learning has been truly amazing to see. I know that 
all the staff at school have been really impressed with the progress the children have made and we are 
already looking forward to the next ones. 

Thank you so much for attending the exhibitions- we really appreciate the support! 

Enjoy the sunshine and we’ll see you next week at Parents’ Evening. 

Miss Nurse 

Year 5—Residential (Yr6) 

Polite reminder that pay-
ments can be made for the 
Residential in 
September via 
Parent Mail. 

Year 6 Swimming Reminder! 
 

In accordance with the National Curriculum it is our re-
sponsibility to ensure that Key Stage 2 children can swim 
competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance 

of at least 25 metres.  

As previously advised this has been booked for the fol-
lowing dates: 

Week 1 – 28th March – 1st April 2022 / 2pm – 3pm 

Week 2 – 4th April – 8th April 2022 / 2pm – 3pm 

Girls – Swimming costume / NO bikinis 

Boys – Lycra Trunks no long swimming shorts. 

 

Children will be collected from school by coach at 1.15pm 
and then collected from the Sports Centre at 3.15pm and 
brought back to school, we may be a few minutes late on 
these days depending on traffic. 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ Evening appoint-
ments are now live on 
ParentMail. 

Year 5 11+ 

Parents and carers wanting to register their 
child to take the 11+ exam in September 2022 
(for entry into a grammar school in September 
2023) can do so once the registration process 
opens in May. The deadline for registering is 30 
June 2022.     

Dogs  

Just a polite reminder that dogs are not allowed on 
the school premises. Lola, our school dog, has a Risk 
Assessment and is a Pets as Therapy regis-
tered dog which is why she is allowed on 
site. Thank you for your understanding. 

All Sorts Magazine—Link below 

https://bit.ly/3qhzXqV_ALLSORTS_MARMAY22  

https://bit.ly/3qhzXqV_ALLSORTS_MARMAY22




Awards 

Pupil of the Week 

Our Pupils of the Week this fortnight have been demonstrating being Suc-
cessful and Thoughtful in every area of their learning.  

 

 

 

3 Oak:  Tehara D / Alicia H 

 
3 Maple:  Adrian C / Anastasia H 

 
4 Cherry:  Mariah B / Andre F 

 
4 Willow:  Aisha, Anisah & Patryk W 

 
5 Sycamore:  Evie H / Nathan A 

 
5 Birch:  Dudley H / Connor SC 

 
6 Ash: Brooke Mc / Paddy M 
 

6 Pine:  Layla C / Lacey A 

Our School Values—Dinner time discussions! 

Next week our focus is ‘Enthusiastic’ and the staff will be awarding house points for 
pupils who demonstrate this value. 

Congratulations to Hannah Y for achieving her Level 2 in Gymnastics. 
Congratulation to Bethany F for achieving her Black Brown Belt in Martial Arts 

Congratulations also goes to Phoebe B for completing her Level One in Gymnastics 
Isla A for playing her flute so beautifully in assembly 

Well done to all of you! 



March 2022 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

21 22 23 
Parents Evening—
Appointments available on 
Parent Mail 

24 
Parents Evening—
Appointments available  
on Parent Mail 

25 

28 
Year 6 Swimming PM  

29 
Year 6 Swimming PM  

30 
Year 6 Swimming PM  

31 
Year 6 Swimming PM  

 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

    1 
Year 6 Swimming PM  

4 5 6 7 8 
End of  the Spring 
Term 

11 12 13 14 15 

18 19 20 21 22 

25 
Start of the Summer 
Term 

26 27 28 29 

April 2022 


